
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, Prayer Partners, and Faithful Supporters,                                                        May 1st, 2024 
 

Jeremiah 33:3 “Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and show thee great and mighty things,  
which thou knowest not.” 

“But they that wait upon the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with wings 
as eagles; they shall run, and not be weary; and they shall walk, and not faint (Isa. 40:31).” 
 
We praise the Lord for His call upon our family to reach our military heroes with the gospel here in 
Colorado Springs.  We are thankful for all the ways in which He is working.  As we strive to remain 
faithful to His call, we are waiting and trusting His timing for a more permanent place for our church 
to meet.  Please pray that God will open doors for us for a meeting location where we can become 
established and which we can claim as a lighthouse of the gospel to this needy area.  We believe this 
is one of our greatest prayer needs.   
 
It has been a couple of months of ups-and-downs in ministry.  Some people have left, and some others 
have come.  This is truly a transient area.  Through it all, God is sustaining us.  We look forward to 
one person’s return very much – our son, Caleb, who has been away at college.  He will be back home 
in just over a week, and we are counting down the days!  He has done well in his freshman year 
studying Criminal Justice, and we thank you for your prayers for him. 
 
Another arrival we warmly welcomed was Jon’s sister, her husband, and their children who just 
moved to Colorado Springs!  During the 7 years of church planting at Joint Base McGuire-Dix-
Lakehurst, we would occasionally struggle with loneliness in ministry, and honestly, it did concern 
us a bit to move to Colorado Springs without knowing any friends or family in this city.  To now have 
family living here and helping us with this church plant is a great encouragement!  Jon and Ethan got 
to drive up to Wisconsin to help them pack up and move, and we thank the Lord for a safe trip. 
 
We are grateful to God for allowing us to have just reached the two-year anniversary mark of this 
ministry!  We are just getting started and are determined to keep pressing on for Him.  We are excited 
to see what God has in store as we begin year three!  One ministry that we have been able to intensify 
because of the warming weather is our door-to-door ministry.  We ask for your prayers for a man 
named Colton who was saved recently and for God’s blessing and safety as we seek to bring the gospel 
to as many homes in Colorado Springs as we can! 
 
We appreciate all our prayer supporters.  Thank you for upholding us in prayer.  We are confident 
that God is answering your prayers for us, and we are also praying for you. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Reaching our Heroes for Christ,    

 

The Gorman Family 


